SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
December 10, 1973

Sand Hill Drainage and Conservancy District meeting held at 10 A.M. at Lloyd Ofstedal’s office.

Request from Hamre Bros. for reimbursement of $121.15 from Fertile Flo for spraying ditch
bank in July 1972.

Request from Paul Fisher for 4x12 culvert and gate to put in curb of Sand Hill. He will install it.
Request granted.

Motion made by Nolte and seconded by Martin Braaten to resolution passed to ask the County
Board of Polk County to take over the assets and responsibility of Sand Hill River Drainage and
Conservancy District as of January 1, 1975.

Bills paid to date.

Meeting adjourned.

Harold W. Olson, Secretary



